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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Please respond to the Portsmouth office

March 21, 2013

Via Electronic and First Class Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director/Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street; Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Lakes Region Water Company, Inc.; DW 13-04 1

Dear Executive Director Howland:

Lakes Region Water Company, Staff and the Office of Consumer
Advocate previously stipulated to the submission of responses to record requests
by March 22, 2013 and Closing Statements or Memoranda by April 6, 2013.
Since reaching this agreement, I have been informed that additional time is
required to prepare the Company’s 2012 Tax Return, and several of its responses
to Record Requests.

I have discussed this matter with Staff and the Office of Consumer
Advocate and all parties are in agreement to extend the stipulated dates to Friday,
March 29, 2013 for responses to Record Requests and to April 15, 2013 for
Closing Statements or Memoranda. The Company hopes to provide responses to
Record Requests sooner to the extent possible. I do not believe that a formal
motion for extension is necessary as the Commission directed that the parties
proceed by agreement and all parties to the proceeding have agreed to revise the
schedule.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

Justin C. Richardson
jrichardson@uptonhatfield.com


